
 

 

 
 
Dear 2018 Summa Cum Laude graduates 

 

Congratulations on your pending graduation and the honors you have earned. 

 

This note is to alert you that the XU Office of Marketing and Communications will be taking 

a publicity photo of all of this year’s summa cum laude graduates with President Dr. Reynold 

Verret and the other dignitaries prior to Commencement Saturday morning, May 12, at the 

Convocation Center. 

 

We hope very much to include ALL our summa cum laude graduates in this photo. Please 

plan to arrive at the Convocation Center by 8:30 a.m., where a staff member will greet 

you and escort you to the area where the photo will be taken. 

 

We will have your call-out cards ready for you and will get you back into line before the 

procession begins.  

 

Feel free to call me on my cell phone (504-261-7750) if you have any questions. 

 

See you at Commencement. Thanks. 

 

Richard Tucker 

Marketing and Communications 

rtucker@xula.edu 
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